December 7, 2016
A Message from Frank R. Miller, Executive Director, Hollywood Burbank Airport

This is an exciting time for Hollywood Burbank Airport. I'm thrilled to serve as the leader of an Airport
with such a rich history. Leading the Airport into its future with a safer, state-of-the art terminal, while still
respecting its heritage, is a phenomenal opportunity. On a personal note, my wife, Monica, and 1 have felt
very welcome as new Burbank residents, and we truly enjoy living in this great community.

Following the passage of Measure B, | expressed to the Airport Authority Commission that the
Commission should feel very pleased that there is a strong sense of confidence in the community about
moving forward with the Replacement Terminal.

As a newcomer, | thought that a 55% “yes” vote would be a strong message, but we ended up with a “yes”
vote of nearly 70%. [ think that clearly is a result of the hard work of the Commission, the Burbank City
Council, and the community leaders who formed the Committee for Yes on Measure B,

We understand the Burbank community’s message: while you appreciate our existing facility, you want us
to move forward and build a safer terminal that will achieve the highest level of customer experience and
proudly welcome visitors to Burbank and the region.

We have much work ahead of us. We’ve already met with the FAA to initiate the approval process for our
preferred location. The first step is to amend the Airport Layout Plan (ALP). An ALP depicts graphically
the existing conditions and proposed development at an airport, and serves as the basis for the FAA to
conduct an environmental study as required by the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

It is of paramount importance to the Airport that our community participates in the design of the terminal.
We know and appreciate that our Airport is in your city. You are the primary stakeholders as our new, safer
14-gate terminal integrates into our larger community. And as such, your participation in upcoming public
design meetings {charrettes) is critical. Not only do you use our Airport, you understand our rich history.
You have expectations about how our terminal should look and how it should serve the public. We will be
coming back to you throughout 2017 with more information about these meetings and all the tasks that
must be completed in order to build our new terminal.

I am grateful for the trust you have shown us and for your longtime support of our Airport, Hollywood
Burbank Airport,

Sincerely,
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Frank R. Millér
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